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Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Independence! 

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Orange, Yellow and Green     
Bases! 

 

Next week our learning cog is enquiry! Stay tuned to see who the winners 

will be next week! 



Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily        
opportunities to read their reading book at 
home. This will ensure they practice their 
reading fluency and comprehension skills.  

 

We were very excited this week to have a Story Bus come and visit our school! 

The bus parked up in the playground and gave lots of our pupils the opportunity 
to read and share stories in an exciting and engaging way. We hope that the 

Story Bus will return very soon! 



 

This week we had an exciting new group start in school called Dads and Kids 
run by the Jason Robinson Foundation. This group provided an opportunity for 

dads/male carers to spend quality time with their children whilst learning 
strategies to get active and have fun! 

Our SEND Parent/Carer support session this week was themed around culture 
and identity. The parents/carers who attended cooked up some very tasty 

dishes which they prepared and made together. It was a really great way to 
build relationships and share our favourite recipes! 



 

 

We enjoyed welcoming families from Rainbow Minis for our Family Friday     
session this week. Families have the opportunity to spend quality time with 

their child whilst learning about ways in which they can support their child's 
learning. It was a really special time for everyone that attended! 


